
I am writing to express my SUPPORT for the responsible consumption of Cannabis via ‘Cannabis Cafe’s’ 
in its entirety as written by any number of current legislation being proposed within the session of State 
Senate congressional business.   
 
Legalization is far better than prohibition.  Make it so. 
 
Robert Hodge 
Portland, Ore. 
rhodge4477@msn.com 
 
 

mailto:rhodge4477@msn.com

